
Dear Chair Westrom, Chair Sundin, and members of the committee,

I participated in LEAFF through Dawn2Dusk, with Moses Momanyi. Because they help
farmers to sell there products there instead of products being spoiled in the gardens. I
love leaff and good acre staff because they treat all farmers equal without
descrimination of the color, gender, new farmers or old farmers all of use are given
same treatment. They always listen to farmers.

Jane Windsperger
1689 Garden Street
Ogilvie, MN 56389


